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1.0 Project Description 
 
Sprint is proposing a new wireless communication facility located on a Tucson Electric Power (TEP)Utility 
Pole in town Right of Way near Tangerine Rd and La Canada Dr.  The proposed facility will be a 68’ Utility 
Pole.  The facility will be constructed and owned by TEP, Sprint will be a tenant on the facility.  This 
facility is designed to use existing verticality in the Town of Oro Valley to reduce the need for new 
towers in the community.  
 

 
 
This facility is being proposed due to a lack of coverage of Sprints network in the area. Sprint has chosen 
the lease intrusive means to cover the area by using an existing TEP utility pole for their site.  
 
2.0 Identification of Interested Stakeholders 
 
Pinnacle Consulting, Inc. has identified the primary stakeholders for this proposed development to be 
the adjacent land owners in the area, which is primarily composed of residentially zoned lots and Right-
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of-Way.  Per Town of Oro Valley code section 22.15.F.4.a.i, all landowners within 600’ of the proposed 
development will be notified of the neighborhood meeting. 
 
 
 
 
3.0 Proposed Neighborhood Meetings 
 
Pinnacle Consulting, Inc. will be working with the Town of Oro Valley to hold a neighborhood meeting 
regarding this proposed facility on 11/15/2018 in the Town of Oro Valley Council Chambers from 6-7:30 
pm. This meeting will be held for the purpose of informing, as well as answering questions and 
addressing concerns that attendees may have.   


